From: Vachy, Jason E. [mailto:Jason.Vachy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2017 2:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin

Jason Schoenecker and I have traveled to Ohio (1/2/2017-1/6/2017). The travel was to further federal investigation and all was paid for by ATF. 

Thank you

CHICAGO POLICE DEPARTMENT
Jason Vachy
Bureau of Organized Crime - GID
